From:Anne Roberts-PiersonTo:Elizabeth BurdickCc:Town Council Group

Subject: Request for Experts re Mount Decatur & Quarry Proposal

Date: Tuesday, July 16, 2024 3:24:56 PM

Attachments: Request to Town of Ledvard for Experts Regarding Proposed Quarrying of Mount Decatur.docx.pdf

You don't often get email from ar-pierson@att.net. Learn why this is important

Dear Liz,

Please find attached my request for the Town of Ledyard to retain experts, paid for by the Applicant, regarding the quarry application which was resubmitted and received by the Ledyard Planning & Zoning Commission at their regularly scheduled meeting last Thursday, July 11, 2024.

Thank you in advance for acknowledgement of receipt of this e-mail and its attachment. If any problems in receipt, do reach out about that as well.

Yours sincerely, Anne T. Roberts-Pierson Gales Ferry, CT